Margarita H. Garza

From: Afflalo, Sean (SAMHSA/OFR) <Sean.Afflalo@samhsa.hhs.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 2:28 PM

To: Margarita H. Garza; Roberts, Lloyd (SAMHSA)

Ce: eracorrespondence@od.nih.gov

Subject: RE: 6H79TI081059-02M001: Budget Adjustment Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Ms. Webb,

I hope all is well. | am confirming that the reductions in LOE for your role and the two Case Managers do not meet the
25% change in LOE requirement and does not require submission of a Budget Amendment.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any other questions or concerns.

Best,

Sean Afflalo, MPH

Grants Management Specialist

Office of Financial Resources | Division of Grant Management
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration
5600 Fishers Lane

Rockville, MD 20852

Tel: 240-276-1223

sean.afflalo@samhsa.hhs.gov

From: Margarita H. Garza <mhgarza@webbcountytx.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 11:30 AM

To: Afflalo, Sean (SAMHSA/OFR) <Sean.Afflalo@samhsa.hhs.gov>; Roberts, Lloyd (SAMHSA)
<Lloyd.Roberts@samhsa.hhs.gov>

Cc: eracorrespondence@od.nih.gov

Subject: RE: 6H79TI081059-02M001: Budget Adjustment Request

Good Morning Mr. Afflalo,

I wanted to check in with you regard the budget adjustment request. Please let me know if you need
additional information on my end. Have a great day!

Respectfully,



